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Information Letter no. 20-2024 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that following our information letter no. 19-2024 of 
September 23, we received 104 applications from 32 member federations for various 
Commission and Council positions for the 2024-2028 term. 102 applications were 
eligible 2 were rejected for formal errors. 
 
In accordance with the statutes, each Commission Chairman has evaluated and 
recommended candidates based on comprehensive justification and thorough 
analysis.  
 
The Executive Committee has reviewed these recommendations during its meeting 
and validated the new composition of EFC Commissions and Council for the upcoming 
term. 
 
To enhance the EFC's future effectiveness, and to motivate high potentials, the 
Executive Committee has decided to invite promising young candidates who applied 
but were not selected for Commissions to participate in working groups. 
The presidents of the commissions were asked to make proposals to the Executive 
Committee for the upcoming meeting in Munich. 
 
Please find attached the complete composition of all Commissions and Council for 
2024-2028. 
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